Dear Parent/Guardian,

We decided to revamp our summer reading project this year. Our focus is to
celebrate your summer with reading. Students are able to read books either on Literacy
Pro (Which can be accessed on their chromebooks), the library, or any bookstore. Each
student must choose one fiction and one nonfiction book to read. The student must
choose one activity from the Choice Board for each of the books. The purpose of the
Choice Board is to make reading more enjoyable. In addition, there are several

questions for both fiction and nonfiction that must be answered in a notebook.

We also want the students to enrich their math skills over the summer break. By
practicing math skills over the summer, the students will strengthen their math fact
fluency. We ask that the students complete 20 minutes at least 3 times a week of

XtraMath practice. The students already have a login. Have a great summer!

Sincerely,

Title 1 Coordinator
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Snyder-Girotti Elementary School
First Grade Supply List

In order for your child to successfully begin the new school year, your
child needs the following school supplies on the first day of school.
Supplies will need to be replaced throughout the year.

1 pair of Fiskars Scissors

1 box of pencil top erasers

4 boxes of Crayola crayons (24 Pack)

1 set of Crayola fine tip washable markers

4 containers of disinfecting wipes (Clorox type)
10 glue sticks

2 dozen #2 pencils - MUST BE SHARPENED
1 RED pocket folder

1 activity/coloring book

1 pencil box (not zipped)

4 large boxes of tissues

1 pack of 3x5 index cards

1 book bag (without wheels)

1 bottle of hand sanitizer

1 bottle of hand soap

4 black dry erase markers

1 black marble composition books
headphones

Thank you and see you in September!






